Gentet, Matthias

 From:
 McClue, Jonathan

 Sent:
 10 August 2017 12:43

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 100 AVENUE ROAD, NW3 3HF APPLICATION no: 2017/4036/P

From: mallory wober [mailto: Sent: 10 August 2017 12:41

To: McClue, Jonathan < Jonathan. McClue@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: 100 AVENUE ROAD, NW3 3HF APPLICATION no: 2017/4036/P

Dear Mr McClue,

I understand that a supposedly "non-material amendment" has been put forward in the matter of 100 Avenue Road.

It appears from this that there is now intended to be only one exit for the 24 story block. This is not just unacceptable in itself, but (in particular after the Grenfell Tower disaster - which must have an effect not just on features already built in many existing buildings - such as external cladding and internal spray systems - but on features currently "in the pipeline" for buildings currently proposed) - is clearly a material change and can not be permitted under the Application No 2017/4036/P.

Any planning body which in the new circumstances allows plans to go forward which have the slightest chance of influencing calamities such as we have witnessed, must be acutely aware that "the legal process" has begun to use terms such as "corporate manslaughter". On no account do we want Camden to fall into such a trap and I sincerely hope that you will accept the objections which are being raised, to the most recent amendments.

Yours sincerely

Mallory Wober

J.MWober PhD 17 Lancaster Grove London NW3 4EU